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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Soccer  Wednesday 

End of Year  Wednesday 16 Dec 

   Assembly         at 2pm  

Students’ last day Wednesday, 16 Dec 

 
Have a happy and safe 

Christmas and we look forward 
to seeing you all in 2021 

 

Students return to school on 
Friday 29 January 2021 

 

Tirranna Public School acknowledges the traditional custodians of this land and pays respect to Elders past and present. We must 
always remember that this land is, was and always will be traditional land. 

Respect                   Responsibility                     Pride           

Tuesday 15 December 2020 
Term 4 Week 10 
 

Tirranna Public School 
Phone: 4821 4645 

Email: tirranna-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
Website: www.tirranna-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Dear families, 

2020 has been a year like no other!  Our school, students, 
staff and community have come through tricky times, 
earlier in the year with bushfires looming and now with 
COVID-19 still about.  But the year shaped up to be a 
great one in the end. 

Thank you for a great year Tirranna.  Our staff wish all our 
families happiness, safety and relaxation during the 
Christmas holiday break.  We very much look forward to 
seeing you as we start the 2021 school year. 

 

 

Ms Pryor 

Acting Principal 

 

mailto:tirranna-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 2020 Premiers Reading Challenge 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taralga Wildlife Park 

Jamberoo 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reflections of 

2020 at  

Tirranna 

Public School 

My favourite activity was 
the water play day and in 

the classroom I like  
learning about fractions. 

 

Heather 

My favourite thing this 
year was visiting Taralga 

Wildlife Park.  I made 
friends with Ida from 

Breadalbane Public School. 

Ruby 

 

My three 
favourite things 

were tennis, 
soccer and 

visiting 
Jamberoo.  At 

Jamberoo we got 
to go on the 
Funnelweb! 

Nate 

I loved 
excursions to 
Jamberoo & 

Taralga 
Wildlife Park.  

Maths was 
better this year 

and I liked 
writing stories. 

Sophie 

My favourite part of 2020 was 
tennis because Dave was 

really nice and funny and I 
enjoyed tennis.  Jamberoo was 

also fun with my friends on 
the slides and in the water. 

Lexie 

Jamberoo and the Taralga 
Wildlife Animal were the 
best excursions.  In the 
classroom I liked the virtual 
zoom excursion especially 
the one to Mars. 

Jamie 


